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November 2022

Greetings E. E. Knight Families,

November is a busy month!  We have many things planned at E.
E. Knight, starting with our Veterans Day assembly this Friday.
On Friday, our students will be honoring our area Veterans
with a reception and an assembly where we will discuss the
importance of Veterans Day and honor those who have served
our country.  Mrs. Coon, one of our amazing volunteers, put
together an incredible display in our lobby honoring many
members of our students’ families.  Our students have also
made pictures and wrote letters to mail to many of our
community members that will be mailed this week.

On Friday, November 18th, we will be hosting our Marauder
Mashup.  This is our annual fundraiser where students
participate in various fitness stations and earn prizes for
various increments of money raised.  All students will
participate in the stations that day.  The fundraiser will help
with various items during the school year, such as
transportation and admission for class field trips, assemblies,
March is Reading Month, recess equipment, classroom
supplies and much more.  We appreciate everyone’s support!

Before we know it, we will be at Thanksgiving break.  The year
is moving right along.  If there is anything that you need, or
concerns you may have, please feel free to reach out to your
child’s classroom teacher or myself!

Sincerely,

Alicia Ormsbee, principal

Important Dates
S. O. S. Meeting: November 8

Veterans Day Assembly: November 11
Early Release Day: November 14

No School: November 15
Final Marauder Mashup collection: November 17

Marauder Mashup: November 18
Early Release: November 23
No School: November 24-25

Club Invention

If your child signed up for Club Invention,
it will be held at E. E. Knight on

Tuesdays and Thursdays,
November 29 - December 15,

from 2:50-4:20pm.



Marauder Mashup
Volunteers

Interested in volunteering for Marauder
Mashup on November 18?

Click on the following link:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B44
A9A629A7F58-marauder

Toys for Tots

We are collecting new, unwrapped toys for
Toys for Tots in the front o�ce, in

partnership with the Elsie American Legion
Post 502.

Please have all donations in by:
Friday, December 16.

Our Super School!

Happy Thanksgiving!
Early Release November 23
No School November 24-25

Supporting Our Schools
Interested in joining our Supporting Our

Schools parent group?
Our next meeting will be:

Tuesday, November 8 at 6:00 pm
in the EEK Library!

Fall Lunch Menu

Click here for E. E. Knight’s Fall
Lunch Menu

Be Respectful!
Be Responsible!

Be Your Best!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B44A9A629A7F58-marauder
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0B44A9A629A7F58-marauder
https://5il.co/1hbj1

